
 Reminders 
• Please make sure your child has a pair of 

wellingtons in school with their name in them. 
 
• Please make sure they have a suitable coat, 

hats and gloves for playing outside 

About the books…   
During this term our books and authors have been carefully chosen 
to engage our  children and introduce them to first  concepts. Our 
stories are about the world we live in and our learning will be hands 

on and fun.   

Woodland Primary 
School  

EYFS Newsletter                        
Spring 2025 

Please encourage your 
child to become more         

independent  by         
allowing them to        

undress and redress            
themselves. 



 Learning that there 
are different    coun-
tries in the world who 

have different           
celebrations 

 Joining different 
materials together and 

exploring different 
textures 

 Exploring colour 
mixing, including 

powder paints and 
adding white to see 

what happens. 

Outside 
We will use our garden to develop all our areas of learning but in 

particular, to use all of our senses to explore the world around us. 

 Exploring  our natural 
world (cold places), 

starting with a ‘Winter 
walk’ 

 Understanding how 
many objects we have 

counted (FS1) and 
matching numbers to 

objects in (FS2) 

 Learning about our 
planet Earth and then 

into space! 

 Starting to write 
some letters in our 

name (FS1) and form 
letters correctly in FS2 

 Learning to read and 
write our name (FS1) 

Learning to blend 
sounds and letters to 

read words (FS2) 

Our learning this 
half term will be   
focussed on... 


